CITY OF WEST TORRENS



AUDIT AND RISK PRESCRIBED GENERAL COMMITTEE

of the

City of West Torrens

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Audit and Risk Prescribed General Committee meetings scheduled for 11 April and 13 June 2017 have been cancelled.

AND FURTHER, the next meeting of the Audit and Risk Prescribed General Committee will be held on:

TUESDAY, 30 MAY 2017 at 6.00pm

to be held in the Mayor's Reception Room, Civic Centre 165 Sir Donald Bradman Drive, Hilton

Terry Buss Chief Executive Officer